June 6t 2018

RE: “Drumming for Life”

To Steven Angel

I am writing this letter on behalf of Xavier Marshall, My name is Mr. Paul
Wecker I am teacher at Christa Mc Auliffe High School located in
Challenger Memorial Youth Center where I teach Special Education. Mr.
Marshall has been working with my class for approximately four
months now. Mr. Marshall shows extreme professionalism and
dedication to my students and their reading success. He is kind and
courteous to all the students and staff. The students reading rates and
compression skills have grown tremendously. My students look forward
to seeing Mr. Marshall weekly. [ would like to thank Drumming for Life’s
Mr. Marshall for all he does for my students. Because of Mr. Marshall
and his commitment to my students [ would recommend “Drumming for
Life” to any school district that wants to build better stronger readers.
Thank You.

Sincerely
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Mr. Wecker

Camp McNair

Room 22
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